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FIRST CIRCULAR LETTER 

Paris, July 2017 

Dear Colleague, 

You are kindly invited to attend the next CGMW Bureau meeting on Wednesday 21 February 2018. As 

in past years, it will take place at CGMW headquarters (77, rue Claude-Bernard 75005 Paris) prior to the 

plenary sessions of our General Assembly scheduled for Thursday 22 and Friday 23 February 2018 at 

UNESCO headquarters, Place de Fontenoy, Paris 7. 

We draw your attention to the venue of our General Assembly which is no longer at the rue Miollis 

annex of UNESCO but is now at the main building at Place de Fontenoy. 

As part of the agenda of the General Assembly, some lectures will be given in the afternoon of Friday 23 

aimed at highlighting the scientific and/or educational value of the most recent CGMW publications or the 

projects having reached completion on that date. Colleagues from IGCP, UNESCO and other international 

organisations will be invited to attend in order to promote CGMW scientific and/or outreach activity. 

You will be informed of the programs for both meetings on mid-November. 

Last but not least, you are kindly asked to prepare and send in advance a written outline of the 

projects you wish to submit at the next Bureau meeting. 

Please fill the enclosed questionnaire and e-mail us at ccgm@sfr.fr 

Thanking you in advance for your kind reply we remain, 

 Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Philippe Rossi 

President 

Manuel Pubellier 

Secretary General 
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